
Item 10: To agree the Terms & Conditions for hiring Hordle Rec for junior football for the 

2024-25 season. 

 

Current Situation 

 

Hordle Spurs Men’s Team has disbanded.  Hordle Spurs Youth Team has merged with New 

Milton Town Robins.  Previously the teams would play on Sundays and train on Wednesdays 

evenings.  The PC charged Hordle Spurs £1490 last season for use of the rec.  (changing rooms 

are arranged separately with the HCA).  Line marking is done by the club; cutting and verti-

draining is done by the PC. 

 

The Future 

Robins would like to use Hordle Rec for their forthcoming season for matches and training. 

Robins would use the rec for 4 youth teams: 

2 x 11 a side 

1 x 7 a side 

1 x 9 a side 

 

This would involve utilising 3 pitches on Sunday mornings and afternoons throughout the 

season. 

 

The Robins would also like to use the rec to train in the evenings on 4 days of the week: 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays on the off season (May – August). 

 

 

 

Recommendation – agreed by Finance, Audit & Compliance Committee: 

The current T&Cs stay the same.  The fee to be raised to £1900 to reflect increased use. 

However, NMTR has requested this fee is reduced. 


